
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, June 23, 2022 9:50 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket #20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 9:27 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket #20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 6:38 PM 
To: fpl_fpsc_correspondence@fpl.com 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187455 

Email sent to fpl_fpsc_correspondence@fpl.com with CC to PSC. 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Domenic Caloia 
Telephone: (561) 779-1231 
Email: techdom@ymail.com 
Address: 8501 Beaconhill Rd. Palm Beach Gardens FL 33410 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Domenic Caloia 
Account Number: 25225-57525 
Address: 8501 Beaconhill Rd. Palm Beach Gardens FL 33410 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/23/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04198-2022 

This month's bill added a $25 minimum. A year ago we installed a $27,000 solar system. The decision was based on 
financial analysis over the 25 year life span of the system. The goal was to eliminate our electric bill with this upfront 
investment. This new base fee will cost us an additional $4,500 over 25 years. This now makes the investment 
questionable. The minimum fee will not be noticed by my neighbors as their monthly bills are way in excess of the 
minimum. It seems that this is targeted against the minority of homeowners with solar panels. 

I do not know the reason for the minimum base fee, but should it apply to homes that are generating power for FPL? 
Surely it is to FPL's advantage that we continue to do so. As we near retirement, the goal was to keep living expenses to 
the minimum to help enable us to remain in our home. I am asking the Board to consider exempting residents that are 
generating power for FPL from the minimum fee. 
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Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Domenic and Donna Caloia 
 
 
 
 




